
WHAT IS A.S.C.Y.P.A.A.? 

 

ARIZONA STATE CONFERENCE OF YOUNG PEOPLE IN A. A. 
 

This letter is an invitation to your home group, sub-district, district or just you and some friends to bid 

for the Arizona State Conference of Young People in Alcoholics Anonymous.  It is also to provide 

some information about the conference. There is no age requirement to attend an ASCYPAA, nor to 

be involved with putting it on.  The purpose of ASCYPAA is to carry the message of AA, as well as to 

create unity among AA's of all ages, to share our common bond, and introduce those involved to the 

wonderful world of AA service.  Another thing ASCYPAA does is show the young newcomer that it 

is not necessary to experience 20 plus years of drinking to figure out you’re an alcoholic.  This 

message is very important to our common AA purpose.  So let us define YOUNG as an attitude of 

embracing life, of celebrating recovery, and freedom from alcohol!  And of course, young will always 

be ANYONE who has spiritual growth to do! So if your group or district fit this description, and you 

want to host an ASCYPAA, or your just interested in how you or your group could help, write to the 

Arizona State Conference of Young People in AA Advisory Council.   We hope to here from you 

soon.  

 

If you are a young person in AA where there are few other young people, or if you are a member of a 

young people's group that is not as active as it might be, it is hoped that you will find encouragement 

in this pamphlet. There are others, like you, who are staying sober in AA and trying to carry the 

message to new young people. If you have questions or experience to share, please write to:  

 

 

A.S.C.Y.P.A.A. Advisory Council 

P.O. Box 7319  

Phoenix, AZ  85011  

 
www.ASCYPAA.org 
Advise@ASCYPAA.org 

 

 

Name Phone Number Email Address  

1   

2   
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Postal Address 

 

     We want to bid for ASCYPAA, please send us info. 

      Please send us info on ASCYPAA and info on location of the next conference. 

UPDATED 2/21/10 

 


